
 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 
Friday 10th December 2021 

Congratulations to everyone for another 
amazing week and well done to those who have 
particularly stood out for displaying our school 
values this week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beech Class:  
Angus  Achievement 
Riley   Integrity  
 

Cherry Class: 
Charles   Resilience 
Laksh  Achievement 
 

Elder Class:  
Stanley  Resilience 
Tawana  Care 
 

Attendance  
For week beginning 6th December:  
Beech Class:  92.7%   
Cherry Class:  95.6%  
Elder Class: 87.4%  
 

Congratulations  Cherry class with an 
attendance of 95.6%. It would be great to see 
who will be on top next week.     
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary   

                                                                                                  
Monday 13th December: Year 1 Class       
Nativity Performance followed by refreshments 
served by Friends of Lower Farm 2:00pm - 3:00pm.   

 
Wednesday 15th 
December:   Christmas Jumper and 
Christmas Dinner Day - donations for 
Save the Children via Just Giving page. 

 

Friday 17th December: Non-uniform (party 
clothes) - Christmas Party Day School Finishes at 
13:30 

 

Christmas Holidays -             
Monday 20th December - Monday 3rd January 
Tuesday 4th January: INSET Day (children not 
in school) 

Wednesday 5th January: Children  return to 
school for spring term  

 

Beech Class   

 
This week Reception have read lots of amazing 
stories about Christmas. Our favourites so far 
are Polar Express, Ten Little Elves and The Di-
nosaur that ate Christmas. We are learning 
about the importance of using our sounds in our 
reading so that as we grow we can read lots of 
wonderful stories too. Well done Beech Class, 
another week of being superstars!  
 

Cherry Class                                                                                           

This week we have been discussing mental 
health with the children. The children have 

shared their worries 
and what can make 
them feel nervous and 
we have also shared 
strategies to help our 
brains feel better. The 
children have engaged 
in the discussions with 
thoughtful ideas.  

 

Elder Class   

This week in Elder class they have been focus-
ing on Anti Bullying Week. They have talked 
about what bullying is and the feelings attached 
to how it would feel when someone is unkind to 
us. They all produced beautiful artwork to re-
flect how we should treat one another which 
they all enjoyed, there has been a lot of love in 
Elder class this week. 
 


